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Universal Peace Federation 

   

 

 

Dear Friends and Colleagues: 
 
The government of Japan is attempting to dissolve and liquidate the Family Federation as 
a religious body in that country. This is despite the fact that the government admits the 
Family Federation has broken no criminal laws, and that the Constitution of Japan contains 
strong protections religious freedom. 
  

The Universal Peace Federation needs your help!  

 
Sign the petition today urging the U.S. President to call on Japan to uphold religious 
freedom.  

It only takes a moment but can make a lasting impact. 

 

Click Here to Sign the Petition  
 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Please share this with your network—every signature counts. Thank you for taking a 
stand! 
 
Share link: peacestartswithme.lpages.co/religious-freedom-petition/ 
   

God Bless 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
  

 

 
 
 







Petition to Defend Religious 
Freedom in Japan 

This petition will be sent to President Donald J. Trump. 

We, the undersigned representatives of many faith communities, 
affirm that religious freedom is th~ foundation of all freedoms. We 
urge you to help Japan uphold{ajs fundamental right and reverse 
its disturbing shift away from religious liberty. 

The U.S. State Department's 2023 Report on International 
Religious Freedom stated that Japan's request to order the 
dissolution of the Family Federation, "marked a deviation from the 
norm, as previously, revocations had only been ordered following 
violations of criminal law." The churches and religious movements 
that are being attacked have not violated any criminal law. 
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